
Brazeau Ambulance Service 
Monthly Meeting 
January 6th 2013 

Treasures Report 
Savings $12,198.15 
Checking $17,548.45 
Old Business 
Every body needs to sign in for meetings or you will not get your points for EOSA. 
Checks from the fundraiser will be handed out at the banquet Friday night. 
There will be an RTAC meeting on January 16'̂ . 
There was a discussion on the schedule. 

New Business. 
We need EMT'S to cover the fourth weekend some wil l be gone to the WEMSA conference. 
Motion to order four more pagers made by Nick; seconded by Russ. 
Sue brought literature from the last EMS meeting for all to take. 
Jerry said the town would be working on signs and fire numbers for Grandmas road. 
Also, we need to page out for six wheeler on this road. 
CPR refresher wil l be the first weekend in March, all need to attend. 
There will be an EMS meeting on February 6'̂  in Mountain. 
The town will be giving full pay for EOSA this year but it will change for next year. 
Fran asked why first responders can't run as the second EMT. Sue gave the answer. 
Dave asked i f he can go on runs as an observer until his training permit arrives. 
Sue, Fran and John will be going to WEMSA. 
The banquet will be Friday January 11"" at 7:00pm at Holiday inn. 
Sue has gotten a gift basket from CMH, also has received holiday cards from CMH and Bellin. 
Paul and Mary called to say Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Our protocols are not yet complete. 
Everybody needs to get their NIMS completed. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Fran seconded by Roxanne all were in favor. 

Respectfully submitted by 
David Kussow 
Attendance; Sue, Dave, John, Fran, Jerry, Nick, Ron, Bob, Tom, Ireta, Louise, Russ, Roxanne, 
Patty, Jim, & Keri 


